CONTRACT AMENDMENT FOR PROFESSIONAL SERVICES
\

Paragraph 7 of the original contract between Tupelo Public School District and J.E. Vance &
Company, P.A., dated, stated that:

“The Firm shall provide a draft report for each audit period and the related
working papers, if requested, to the Office of the State Auditor for review and
acceptance. This draft report shall be provided to the Office of the State Auditor
no later than December 15, following the close of the District’s fiscal year on
June 30th.”

Tupelo Public School District approves amending Paragraph 7 of the contract to extend the
December 15, 2014, deadline by seventy-four (74) days until February 27, 2015.

Approved by Board of Trustees of Tupelo Public School District on

School District’s Representative: Firm’s Representative:
J.E. Vance & Company, P.A.
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